
From: Hayden Grooms
To: 'robertsj@aging.sc.gov' <robertsj@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 6/7/2017 1:23:26 PM
Subject: Newspaper Subscriptions

Good afternoon,
 
I just wanted to make you aware that a few of our newspaper subscriptions have expired. The State, The Aiken 
Standard, The Times and Democrat, and The Herald have all expired. Thank you for your help in dealing with this 
matter.
 
 
Sincerley,
 
Hayden Grooms
Manager of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
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